
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/18/2016 1:16:51 PM
Subject: FW: Former Camden BiLo location

Attachments: Camden Plaza Annexation Letter 0218 16 including front facade pictures.pdf

Holly – Attached is information including the property owner’s contact information as well as information the city 
went the owners last week about their offer of annexation.
 
Berry Garrett, one of the property owners (Garrett & Garrett Construction)
864-862-3562
 
From: Julie Lee [mailto:jwlee@camdensc.org] 

Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2016 11:57 AM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Cc: Caitlin Corbett; Mel Pearson

Subject: Former Camden BiLo location
 
Please see attached as per the request of Camden City Manager Mel Pearson.
 
 
Julie Lee
City of Camden Secretary
Post Office Box 7002
Camden, SC 29021
803-432-2421 (office)
803-424-2031 (fax)
jwlee@camdensc.org
www.cityofcamden.org
An Act of Kindness in Word or Deed is like a ripple in the stream that can go on forever.

 
 
 

*** WARNING ***
Email communications with the City of Camden to and from this 
address may be subject to public disclosure under the South Carolina 
Freedom of Information Act (FOIA). 2007
  ­­  
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